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Hello,

I’m writing as a community member and music lover. Please be willing to work with the
Porchfest organizers to make this year happen. Last year was so lovely and heart warming to
see our community come together in a calm, peaceful way, just enjoying live music! The
event brought neighbors together, supported local musicians, created a safe and
family-friendly celebration, and strengthened our community bonds. It’s a win win and
we truly hope you’ll consider the benefits of this event and work reasonably with them
so it can happen again!

Thank you very much, 

Katie B. Kandler




